
In this week’s Alumnae Spotlight, we feature 

Loraine Pelayo Driskill, from the Class of 1985.  

While a student at Providence, Loraine was a part 

of Marian Choristers, TriM Honor Society, Dance 

Team, Volleyball Team, and was Student Council 

Vice President. She is especially grateful to her 

parents who sacrificed tremendously to put all 

three of their children in Catholic schools. 

Because of this, Loraine made a choice to commit 

herself to Catholic education to give back. She is 

now in her 28th year of Catholic Education. She has 

taught at St. Joseph’s, St. Martin  Hall, St. Gregory 

the Great, and is currently in her third year at St. 

Luke teaching kindergarten.  

She has recently and most deservingly been named St. Luke’s Educator of the Year! Loraine stated, “I 
love what I do! Because I get to minister and talk about God every single day! And, I believe I am 
changing the world one child at a time.” 
 
Loraine is also an Associate of the Congregation of Divine Providence. She chose to become an ACDP, as 
the CDPs have played a huge role in her life. They especially have prayed for her and her husband, Jeff 
Driskill, whom became her boyfriend in the 7th Grade at St. Martin Hall.  
 
She and Jeff have three children together. Her two daughters are Provets- Abbi ’20 and Ashli ’22- and 
are following in their mother’s footsteps of being highly involved, successful student leaders and strong 
Providence women.  
 
Loraine is currently the Providence Athletic Booster Club President. Under her leadership, the Booster 
Club has become highly active and has organized many successful events and fundraising efforts, to 
include this past Fall’s inaugural “This One’s for the Girls” social. She has played a tremendous 
leadership role in the school’s new bus campaign. This is fitting, as she was a part of the 1985-1987 
classes’ campaign to purchase vans.  
 
Loraine is proud to still be friends with many of my Provet sisters and loves being able to catch up with 
them at Providence functions. 
 
Loraine, THANK YOU for your continued commitment to Providence! Your passion for Providence and its 
mission is inspiring. You truly exemplify what a means to be a Providence woman. Congratulations, once 
again, on your Educator of the Year recognition. It is certainly well deserved.  


